
The County of El Dorado 
Chief Administrative Office 

 
Procurement & Contracts Division 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Phone (530)621-5830 
 
 
 

DATE: August 7, 2023 
 

TO: All Prospective Respondents 
 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Request for Qualifications (RFQ) #23-952-070 – 
Mental Health Service Act Housing Consultant 

 
In accordance with the subject RFQ, Section 11.0, item 5, this RFQ is hereby cancelled 
in its entirety. The County has decided not to pursue these services further and sincerely 
appreciates your interest in this competitive request. 

 
For questions, please contact Annika Andersson at 530-621-5911. 

Thank you for your interest and participation in the RFQ process. 

 
  

       
Laura Schwartz 
Deputy Chief Administrative Officer/ 
Purchasing Agent 
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